
 

Free Primary School Education Pack 
Celebrating The Queen's Jubilee Baton Relay 

Dear Mr. Slater, 

As I am sure you are aware, The Queen's Jubilee Baton Relay is passing through your 
area this summer. 

Cadbury are the official presenting partner of the Queens Jubilee Baton Relay and to 
commemorate the event we are offering a FREE primary school education pack. The 
pack is written by teachers for teachers and is full of fun ideas of ways that schools 
can celebrate this event, with a range of literacy and nurneracy activities linked to the 
Relay. 

The pack is a great way to get the schools in your local area involved in the event. 
Packs are free of charge but offered on a first come first served basis, so schools need 
to act quickly! 

If you know of any schools in your area who are either visiting the relay or doing project 
work based on The Commonwealth Games, the pack is ideal. They simple need to contact 
us via fax or email with their details (Headteacher, School Name, School Address) and we 
will dispatch a pack to them. There are also a limited number of Cadbury Flags available for 
schools that are visiting the relay route. 

We are sure that this pack will be of interest and we hope that you can promote it to 
the schools in your area. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Van der Plank 
Community Affairs Manager 

Tel: 0121 451 4332 Fax: 0121 451 4445 Eniail: community@csplc.corn 
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